
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 17, 2017 

 

 

Dear GMs, 

 

 

Our Association is saddened by the news of the demise of GM Orlando B. Figueroa 

of Calbiga Water District last June 14, 2017. He was regarded as a visionary leader and 

was highly respected by managers and employees in the water industry. Our thoughts and 

prayers are with his family at this time.  

 

His wake is taking place at his residence in Calbiga, Western Samar and he will be 

laid to rest on Sunday, June 25, 2017.  

 

With this, EVAWD schedules a visit and memorial mass at his residence in Calbiga 

on June 24, 2017, Saturday at 2:00 pm. Please join us. We would also appreciate any 

assistance that you may offer to show support to the bereaved family. 

 

For further information, please do not hesitate to contact us through Ms. Amor 

Catindoy, with the numbers 0998-207-9844, (053) 321-8006 and (053) 832-5376. 

 

 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

PASTOR A. HOMERES 

EVAWD President 

 

 

 

 

 

 


